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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm   6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

        Y6 LEAVERS: THANK YOU AND FAREWELL  

Dear Y6 Leavers, 
 
I am very proud of each and every one of you for the young peo-

ple you are today.  You have all grown so much as a year group 

but each of you has maintained your own unique qualities and this 

is very special and to be celebrated.   As you prepare to start 

the next exciting chapter of your life at secondary school, I hope 

that you will make the most of every day so that you can always 'be your 

best'.  Thank you for all that you have contributed to our school over the years - we 

have had lots of fun and laughter along the way.  Thank you.  May the love of God al-

ways be with you and may 'love' be your guiding star encouraging you to always 'listen 

with love, speak with love and act with love'.   Journey well!   God bless!   

Mrs Baron 

 

We will also say goodbye to some families for whom this is their last child with us and so we 

thank you for all your support and friendship: 

Antony, Baker-Walsh, Barnett, Dawkins, Duffy, Fernando, George, Hubert, Illingworth, Joji, Joy, 

Keane, Korbut, Laurente-Keyte, Polczynska, Roy, Swioklo, Bose, Eales, Jackson, Joy, Lee,      Monta-

gu, Norman-Guillen, Olivier, Ostrowski, Philip, Thomas, Voka, Wickramaratne and Zurek. 

REMINDER – NEW START AND FINISH TIMES 

From 5th September we will be starting school at 8.45am and finishing at 
3.15pm. Gates will open at 8.25am. Classrooms will open at 8.30am. 
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Tuesday's sports day was a roaring success with the whole day taking place as planned 

despite the weather forecast being less than favourable. Pupils, teachers, parents, car-

ers and visitors all had a great time watching or taking part in the days events with 

plenty of effort from all whether competing or cheering the competitors on. Winners of 

the sprint finals (1st , 2nd and 3rd in order) for all year groups are listed below as is the 

overall outcome of the house activities competition. 

Thank you to all who came to support the school Sports Day and a big shout out to those 

who took part in the adult races that finished off the day in spectacular style! 

 

R  - Serayh, Aira, Imogen 

       Nathaniel, Marcio, AJ 

Y1 - Ellison, Sean, Joshua 

        Isla, Faye, Morayo 

Y2 - George, Aidan, Joshua 

        Emily, Jolie, Mackensie 

Y3 - Gavin, Cian, Khyan 

        Sarah, Julia, Evelyn 

Y4 - Kristopher, Noah, Kylan 

        Kelly, Emily, Codie 

Y5 - Brooke, Scarlett, Princiga 

        Blessed, Adam, Cairo 

Y6 - Ariella, Shanelle, Ivana 

        Liam, Nyah, Emmanuel 

 

1st - Wind with 859                       CONGRATULATIONS TO WIND! 

2nd - Fire with 798 

3rd - Water with 781 

4th - Earth with 778 

 



Y6 PRODUCTION 

Y6 MASS 

On Monday Y6 had their leavers’ mass at school. It was a beautiful and emotional service as it 

marked the end of the Y6’s time at our school. It has been an honour and a pleasure to have seen 

them transform from small reception children into kind, caring and mature young adults. They will 

be sorely missed and hope that they will come back and visit us. 

On Wednesday, Y6 performed their end of year production “Cinderella, Rockerfella” to the 

school and parents and carers. Y6 were absolutely phenomenal and every single one of them were 

amazing and they should all be incredibly proud of themselves. What a talented Y6 we have! 

It was also evident to see their enjoyment of performing to an audience! Thank you to parents 

and carers for all their support in helping to make the production such a success. 



         GOODBYE, BEST WISHES 
AND HELLO! 

 

We say a very fond farewell to: 

 Mrs Abi Robins who has taught 

in Y4 

 Mrs Catherine Shaw who has 

taught in Y2 and Y6 

 Rubee Burns who has been a TA 

in Reception  

In September, we welcome 4 new 

teachers to our school family : 

 Mrs Lockhart—Reception 

 Miss Hubbard—Y1 

 Miss Evans—Y3 

 Mrs Harris—Y4 

 Mr Clement—EYFS 



DINNER MENU – w/c  4th September     

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Spaghetti Bolognaise Roast Gammon Chicken Enchiladas Fish Fingers & Chips  

Lentil & Sweet Potato 

Curry  

Vegan Quorn  Cheese & Tomato Pizza Cheese & Red Pepper Frittata  

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato 

Monday, 4th September   INSET  

Tuesday, 5th September  Whole School  Start of the new academic year 8.45am 

Core Virtues 
 
We have voted for a new virtue to start next term. 

Next term we will focus on Friendship. We follow in the footsteps of Jesus when we build 

friendships. 

The scores were:- 

Friendship 82 

Perseverance 25 

Responsibility 49 

Trust 78 

Wisdom 25 


